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‘Love, Laugh and Learn’ 

This Half Terms Value — Compassion 

Dates for 

your Diary 

Weds 16th  October 

Parent drop in      

History.  

Thurs 17th October 

Harvest Festival in 

church—year 6  

parents invited  

Mon 21st October  

Year 4 parents  

dinner 11:45am 

Parents Evening  

Mon 21st - 3LB 3B  

Tues 22nd—6S 6KS 

Wed 23rd—5H 5B 

Thurs 24th—4T 4C 6P 

Fri 25th October  

Break up normal 

time. Normal       

uniform  

Mon 4th Nov 

Return to school—

normal time and 

normal uniform 

1066 Workshop Year 4 

Year 4 had a brilliant time for our Anglo-Saxon and 1066 workshop 
with Humph’s Histories on Thursday. This helped us understand our 
History topic, 1066. Steve taught us some Norman greetings to intro-
duce us to the session and then we started off with a timeline activity 
which meant we got to learn about the wider historical events that 
happened before and after the Battle of Hastings.  Then we played a 
fun game of Toga Honk, which is a Viking version of Tug of War! We 
learnt who the Anglo-Saxons were and why they ended up in Britain.  
Afterwards, we decorated our own shields in preparation for a 
battle in the afternoon! We made sure that we based the de-
sign of our shields on real Norman designs. In the afternoon, 
we learnt about different foods that were eaten in England at 
the time, what clothes the people wore and what life was re-
ally like for the Normans. To test what we had learnt, we took 
part in a quiz which demonstrated how well the children had 
listened. All of Year 4 thoroughly enjoyed themselves and are 
enthused about our History topic.   

Achievement Award 6KS TA Award Star of the Week  Headteacher Award 

Jay-Jay Jemimah George 5B Nevaeh B 

Priya  Alyssa 5H  

Lilly B  Rajveer 6KS  

Denis   6P  

Alex  Pheobe 6S  

Charlie     

Weds 16th  October. History Parent Drop in  

We would like to invite you to come back into school at the end of the day, with your child on Wednesday 16th October to come into 

class and look at the fantastic work your children have been completing in History this half term.  This is an opportunity for them to 

share their work, discuss their learning and celebrate their achievements. We look forward to seeing you then. 



Fantastic French! 

Last week, our French club 
superstars learnt some of the 

numbers in French! The year 6 leaders 
were very impressed with them all!  

Competition Finalists  

Back in the summer term we took part in an arts competition to run along-
side the ITF World Tennis Tour which is coming to Shrewsbury later this 
month. This is the biggest women’s tennis event in the UK outside of the 
grass court season. Across 14 primary schools, over 1,000 children took part 
in creating their own “W100” artwork and 9 of our children were shortlisted! 
This means that these children have been given two adult tickets and one 
child ticket for them to attend the Family Fanzone day on Saturday 
19th October at the ITF World Tour event at The Shrewsbury Club, Shrews-
bury where there will be a presentation ceremony at 11:30am to announce 
the competition winner. 

We are so incredibly proud of you all! We hope that all of these special 
artists enjoy their day at the event and good luck in the final judging! -  
Miss Byrne 

Crisp Dolphin—Ironworks 

On Wednesday, we received a metal dolphin 
from the British Ironwork Centre to  
encourage us to recycle. We started by  
collecting crips packets and putting them in the 
dolphin. It is going to help us learn about the 
importance of recycling whilst also creating a 
piece of artwork.  Please add any crips packets 
you have collected at home and help us to fill it.  

World War 1 Poetry 

A fantastic poem written in last weeks workshop 
on World War 1 by Louisa B in Year 6: 

1 by 1,  

As we all go to tragic war,  

We all march the tragic floor, 

But all of a sudden we all fall 

1 by 1, 

This isn’t a game no more, 

Come one soldiers get your head in, 

Don’t refuse, 

We have got nothing to lose.  

1 by 1, 

We all win, 

Tragic stories tell, 

Tragic stories that fell, 

But we will remember 

The very first 

And the very last 

Oh we will remember 

1 by 1, 

Oh as time goes  

We will remember  

Bravery and compassion 

They have grew 

1 by 1  

They all won  

But little did they know life has just begun 

 



Active Families! 

 

 

The Wrockwardine Wood CE Junior 
School “Living life in all its fullness” 

challenge.  
This week’s challenge is to:  
Read to a parent, sibling or pet. 
We would love to see your photos 
please email them to: 
a3129@telford.gov.uk  or DoJo to 
your class teacher.  

Wonderful Home Creativity! 

At home, I made a bird feeder so that the 
birds that come to our forest school have 
food to eat and so they don’t go hungry. If 
you want to 
make your 
own you will 
need: milk 
bottle, scis-
sors, glue, 
lollipop sticks 
and ribbon. It 
only took me 
a little while 
but will help 
the birds a lot! 

Talking about ?
Mental Health 
Advice:  
 
1. Choose someone 
you trust to talk to   
This might be a 
friend, family mem-
ber or a colleague. 
Or you might be 
more comfortable 
talking to someone 
you don’t know, for 
example, through a 
support helpline. It 
can help to do a pros 
and cons list about 
talking to someone.   
 
 
2. Think about the best place to talk 
It’s important to choose a place where you feel comfortable enough 
to open-up. You might want to choose somewhere private where 
you’re less likely to be disturbed. You also might want to talk while 
you do an activity, like walking together.   
 
3. Prepare yourself for their reaction 
Hopefully, you will have a good experience when you open-up to 

someone. But there’s a chance that they may not react in the way 

you hope. This may be for different reasons, like they may be wor-

ried or not fully understand at first.  If that’s the case, try to give 

them time to process what you’ve told them. It might help to give 

them information to read to help them understand. And don’t forget 



Fantastic Footballers! 

This amazing bunch of girls took part in a Girls’    
Football Tournament on Wednesday with St Luke’s 
School. They all played brilliantly and it was lovely to 
see them making new friends and having fun! Well 
done all of you and thank you to St Luke’s School for 
bringing your team over! 

 

Fantastic Homework 

It is wonderful to see the               

tremendous effort put into the half 

termly homework activities. These 

activities support the children's    

learning in their area of subject   fo-

cus which is History this half term. 

Thank you to all of the parents for 

supporting the children and produc-

ing some amazing work and models.  

I look forward to 

seeing more 

examples over 

the next half 

term.  

Can we please request that you are considerate 

with where you are parking before and after 

school. Sadly we have had some complaints form 

local residents about drives being blocked.  

Thank you  

Charity Update! 

We are really pleased to let you know that the final total 

raised for Zoey’s New Arm is now £526.44 and the final 

total for Macmillan Coffee Morning is £857.58 



E Safety Guidance  


